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Governor

Dear Ovide,

Thank you for your support and assistance in trying to get New Hampshire back on the right
track. I appreciate our recent conversations discussing my ad response to the Democrats’ multi-
million dollar media campaign accusing me of being against Medicaid funding of cancer
screenings for women and pre-natal care. Their ads are blatantly dishonest.

As you know, I have always opposed taxpayer funding of abortions. It is important for
conservative voters to know that I too support many of the common sense platform initiatives
that they want to see passed including:

Fetal Homicide Bill

Women’s Health Protection Act
Healthcare Freedom of Conscience Act
Late Term Abortion Ban

NH Buffer Zone Repeal

AR Dol

I know that my winning the race for Governor will be our best chance to get this important work
done.

It is important to remind people that there are only two real choices in this race. By voting for me

the voters can undo the liberal left-wing agenda that Democrats have imposed on New
Hampshire over the past twenty years.

Thank you again for your advice, your guidance and your support.

Chris

Christopher T. Sununu



